Greetings Electro-Equiscope Trainees!
We are excited to have you join us at next weekend's training.

Class will be held Saturday and Sunday, August 21 and 22, from 9 AM to 5 PM at the Homewood Suites in Carlsbad
at 2223 Palomar Airport Rd., Carlsbad, CA 92011, across the street from Palomar Airport. The meeting room is on
the left just past the entrance lobby.

Please arrive by 8:45 am in order to locate your station and get settled.

Dress comfortably in layers, as the room is air conditioned and can get cool. Also, some protocols that we will be
practicing require wearing hospital gowns with the back open to work on the spine. This is optional. We provide the
gowns.

We also provide light snacks and bottled water but you may like to bring your own. There are a number of
restaurants within walking and driving distance for lunch and dinner.

You may also like to bring notebook, paper and pen to take notes. Everything that we will be covering is in the online
training center. If you own a device and haven't received your training center access email, please let me know. It
comes from support@thorpinstitute.com and may have gone into your junk mail.

For those attending the equine portion of the training, it is being held at Cambria Demarco’s residence at 4151
Canyon de Oro, Escondido, CA 92029, Monday and Tuesday, from 9-5.

Attached is an approximate outline of the weekend’s agenda as well as the link to the training pre-requisite video.

Please watch this whole video prior to training:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DHJNIjJU3Ac

If you have any questions or concerns please reply here or contact me on my cell or Kimberly on the office line. Both
numbers are below.

Thank you again and see you soon!



